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29th November 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
On Wednesday 11th December 2019 there will be a short concert (about 20mins) in school for our 
musicians to show off their skills and perform the music they have been learning. 
 
As your child is playing in this concert you are invited to come along.  This will start at 9.00am and if 
you are coming, we would ask that you please arrive in time to be seated. 
 
We hope that you can join us and celebrate the children’s talents and learning. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 0191 586 4308. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs L Ashton 
Executive Head Teacher 


